
Secretary’s Report to the 2024 Annual General Meeting of the BC Square and Round Dance 
Federation  

By Wendy Krueger  

As secretary in 2023-24 I kept the minutes and reports of a Board of Directors’ meeting, an 
Executive meeting, and the last AGM with its April date and the October session.  

I appreciate the help of 2nd Vice President Lyle O’Hara with recovery of many documents 
that were lost from my laptop when its memory crashed in September 2023.  

I have appreciated working with the executive over the past year and have developed a 
lasting affection for each of the people who serve on the Board and our committees.  

The Society Act has had a further change, requiring societies to obtain and retain written 
consent of those acting as Directors of the Society. I will take care of that obligation by 
printing those consents and keeping them in a binder.   

I am pleased to let my name stand for another year as secretary. 

 

Wendy Krueger  
Abbotsford, BC 
April 12, 2024 


